

TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY Climate Science Center



CSC Weekly News - 05/02/17

CSC Seminar Today

Join us for our last seminar of the semester on gardening today, May 2nd at Noon in Experimental Sciences Building room 120. Three expert panelists will be speaking and answering questions on gardening in relevance to climate change. This month's panelists are Jennifer Smith, John Zak, and Debbie Zak. All faculty, staff, and students are welcome to attend. Cookies and coffee will be provided. This month's seminar is sponsored by TTU Department of Biological Sciences. **LEARN MORE**





Video Of The Week

Check out this episode of Global Weirding where Dr.

Katharine Hayhoe debunks the myth that the extreme weather we are seeing today isn't anything new. Be sure to subscribe at Globalweirdingseries.com to watch all of the episodes. Also, be sure to like the Global Weirding Facebook page. Global Weirding is produced by KTTZ-TV Texas Tech Public Media and distributed by PBS Digital Studios. WATCH NOW

